
Submitter: Paula Wolf 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB3223 

I oppose HB 3223 because it: 

 

Undermines and devalues the dental assisting profession, could reduce pay, 

opportunities and job satisfaction for dental assistants and will worsen the shortage of 

qualified providers. 

 

This bill puts patient health and safety at risk and lowers the quality of patient care. 

 

Please vote No on HB 3223. 


